
 

Chevron Phillips Chemical Company LP        10001 Six Pines Drive, The Woodlands, TX 77380        1.800.231.1212        www.cpchem.com 

January 27, 2025 
 
RE: Marlex® Polyethylene, Marlex® Polypropylene and Prop 65 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Please refer to the Safety Data Sheet (SDS) or Product Regulatory Overview (PRO) for the Proposition 65 
statement. This letter confirms that the available Prop 65 statement on the SDS or PRO is unchanged with 
the most recent Prop 65 update as of January 3rd, 2025. 
 
Sincerely, 
Global Chemical Management 
Product Regulatory Group 
chemcompliance@cpchem.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


